
A
TL

A
S 

M
A

R
C

H
 2

0
2

0
 

 

  
  

DATES TO 
NOTE 
March 9th  
Sophomores will  visit the 

Chick-fil-A home offices for a 

backstage tour. Please bring 

money for lunch. Extended 

day trip. Pick up @5:15PM. 

Chaperones needed.  

March 11th  
Students will receive a 

tentative course schedule for 

the 2020-2021 school year. 

Please sign and return to 

homeroom teachers.  

March 18th  
Group one will serve at the 

NEGA humane society. Dress 

appropriately and bring lunch 

or lunch money.     

March 27th  
Faculty workday, no school 

for all students.  

 

ATLAS NEWSLETTER  
MARCH 2020 

Freshmen students had a wonderful trip to Emory University and the Carlos Museum located 
on the Emory campus. They had a chance to link both their World History and World 
Literature courses to the museum exhibits. This is truly a wonderful museum to visit. I 
encourage you to visit on your own. Attendees were given a complimentary pass to visit 
again.  

Students will receive their tentative course schedules during homeroom advisement on 

March 11th. Please review your student’s schedule carefully. Visit the following link for some 

tips on HOPE GPA eligible/rigor courses and the potential Dual Enrollment Bill. I am strongly 

encouraging 10th grade families to carefully select courses for next year in the event that 

students’ dual enrollment options are limited due to the new bill’s restrictions.  

Sophomores will visit the Chick-fil-A headquarters and attend a backstage tour on March 

9th. We are in need of 1-2 chaperones. Students, please wear your ATLAS shirt and bring 

money for lunch at the Dwarf House. Students need to arrange for a late pick up at 5:15 PM. 

If you are interested in chaperoning please email Mrs. Warner at Kate.Warner@hallco.org. 

Mrs. Kate Warner 
Kate.Warner@hallco.org 

ATLAS Coordinator  

 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1g4VJ9Yd9B83px-nC2I17cKR4OoGzkNQul66beCIeygw/edit?usp=sharing

